
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  February 20, 2020 
To:   Ohio Medicaid & MyCare Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Electronic Visit Verification Correction   
 
 
Summary 
CareSource recently mailed a communication regarding the Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Program 
to providers who are not currently using the federally required EVV system.  If you received one of 
these letters, and are not an EVV-eligible provider, please disregard this letter and any future 
communications you may receive on this subject. 
 
Impact 
The following list details those providers required to participated in the EVV program and who are 
impacted by the reminder communication letters: 
 
Agency Service Provider Types Non-Agency Service Provider Types 
Home Health Services Personal Care 
Waivered Services Home Care Attendant 
 Private Duty Nursing 
 Clinical Nurse Specialists 
 Nurse Midwife 
 Nurse Practitioner 

 
*If you are not one of the required provider types and received this notice in error, please disregard. 
 

Questions? 
For questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134 (Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 
6 p.m.) 
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